UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555

January 12, 1927

OFFICE OF THE ‘B7 JN 12 P2:26

SECRETARY

yrr

Robert J. Sugarman, Esq. soC+ |
Robert J. Sugarnan‘& Associates e |
16th Floor, City Place |
101 North Board Street SERVED JAN | 2 1987 ‘
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19107 (w/o Enclosures) :

Re: Philadelphia Electric Company |
(Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 and 2) |
50-352/353-0L

Dear Mr. Sugarman:

On December 1, 1986, your office sent to Docketing and Service
Branch an unsigned "Supplement to Petition to Reopen and Admit new |
Contention" including exhibits thereto. In accordance with discussions |
with Mr. Richard Yesselson of your office in December, 1986, the |
unsigned "Supplement" was not docketed. In light of your December 23, |
1986, Notice of Appeal of the Licensing Board's Order of November 14,
1986 which addressed your September 23, 1986 original "Motion to Reopen
the Record" and the Order of the Atomic Safety and Licensing Appeal
Board dated December 30, 1986, I am-returning the unsigned “Supplement”.
I assume that in light of your Notice of Appeal you do not at this time
intend to supplement your earlier motion.

Sincerely yours,
Emile L. Julian
Docketing and Service Branch

Enclosures: As stated

cc: Service List
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